
   
 

Dear Visitors, welcome! 
 
 

To counteract the spread of COVID-19, we ask you to:  
  
 
 
 
 

 

Keep a minimum of 1.5 meters distance 
 apart from each other. 
 

 
Wear a FFP2 mask that covers your 
mouth and nose. 
 

Thank you! 

Only a limited number of persons are allowed in the exhibition 
area at any one time. If required, we will kindly ask you to wait 
your turn outside. 

Disinfect your hands with the hand rub 
(sanitiser) provided. 

Leave your contact data –  in order to 
be able to follow possible infection 
chains in case of infection. 


